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Dear staff, families/carers, 

We understand the recent announcement about the future of housing on Cabbage Tree Island may 
raise questions about the department’s intentions for the rebuild of Cabbage Tree Island Public 
School. 

The department will work with Jali Local Aboriginal Land Council (LALC), the community and other 
stakeholders, including the relevant government agencies and planning authorities, to determine 
the most appropriate setting for Cabbage Tree Island Public School in the future. 

Please be assured no decision will made before talking to the local community. 

We will update you as soon as possible. 
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